
From: 
Sent: 11 October 2019 13:20 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Asset Transfer Cathkin Park. 

To whom it may concern. 

It has been brought to my attention that plans have been drawn to transfer areas of the local 
Cathkin Park to the Jimmy Johnstone Academy. As a resident within 20 yards of the JJA 
pavilion, I strongly object to such transfer. When in use, the area around the pavilion is 
littered with cars parked on the pathways leading to the JJA. This is nothing but a nusiance to 
the residents who reside next the pavilion. I don't see what this request will bring to the area. 
There are more than enough spo1i and recreation sites near the pavilion. We have a gym in 
Holyrood, a football recreation stadium at Toryglen. We have lesser Hampden and the 
National Stadium. Adding to this, the area is a natural habitat for wildlife that will be 
threatened with the noise pollution from football matches and schools .... This is a serious 
matter and should be reconsidered ... Private homeowners will raise concerns at the threat of 
their properties devaulating and rightly so due to this absurd transfer request. Please ensure it 
does not go through as it will not benefit the community in any way. 




